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What’s Happening at Monroe County Children’s DetenƟon Center? 

Current Team Captains at CDC are D. Fisher, J. Holland and R. Williams.  

 Steward: Lennie Murrell     Grievance Co Chair: Michelle McGrain. 

                                            HAPPY NEW YEAR 2025 

CDC Membership MeeƟng:  

Wednesday, January 22, 2025,  4:30 pm- 5:30 

740 Driving Park Avenue 14613  Suite A. 

 

BOOT ALLOWANCE:  If you are covered under the FederaƟon of Social Workers contract and 
have not received your boot allowance please let me know. 

VENDING MACHINE:  Will be filled by the company the County contracts with. Any concerns 
regarding it should be addressed to the phone number on the machine. 

WELLNESS DAY- If you are uƟlizing your Wellness Day, you do not have to say the reason you 
are using it BUT you do have to follow the CDC call in/call of policy.  

FSW employees also have 16 hours per year Emergency Call In Ɵme that can be uƟlized and 
does not count as an occurrence. 

In May of 2020 an MOA was signed for CDC employees to have TWO 20 minute breaks twice 
a day.  Not to be combined with or added on to your  lunch. If you are being denied your 
breaks please contact me with the date, Ɵme, reason your break(s) was denied, why and the 
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supervisor deny the break.  

FSW is not noƟfied when the JusƟce Center has scheduled an interview/invesƟgaƟon- If 
you are noƟfied that you have an upcoming meeƟng with the JC and you are an FSW mem-
ber, please reach out to myself or Lennie if you would like union representaƟon. Please do 
this as soon as you know the date and Ɵme so a union representaƟve can make every 
effort to be there. 

What to wear in the colder months: 

Monroe County issues winter hats to staff with uniform. You are allowed to wear your own 
personal jackets and gloves to transiƟon from one building to the next. You cannot wear 
your jackets once in the building. Monroe County does issue windbreaker jackets that are 
appropriate for inside the building when cold.  

 

 

Michelle McGrain- fswgrievance1@gmail.com  
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